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Roto-Gro International Limited (ASX: RGI) – Suspension from 
Official Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Roto-Gro International Limited (‘RGI’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under 
Listing Rule 17.2, at the request of RGI, pending the release of an announcement regarding a clarification 
announcement on the Canniberia licence approval process. 

Issued by 

Vanessa Nevjestic 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 



 

 

22 October 2020 

 

Vanessa Nevjestic 
ASX Compliance Pty Limited 
Level 40 Central Park 
152-158 St George’s Tce 
Perth WA 6000 
By email only: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

 

Dear Vanessa 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

On 20 October 2020, Roto-Gro International Limited (ASX: RGI) (RGI) lodged an announcement with the ASX 
regarding a $1.9m technology purchase order (Order) from Canniberia LDA (Portugal) (Canniberia). 
Subsequent to that announcement, RGI entered into a trading halt to assist it to manage its continuous 
disclosure obligations in relation to the Order. 
 
Having regards to the above, ASX has requested further information from RGI regarding the Order, relating in 
particular to the conditions precedent to the Order and the Canniberia pre-license approval process. RGI 
intends to respond to those questions at the earliest opportunity to ensure that the market is fully informed, 
however it is unlikely to be able to provide a full response to ASX’s queries prior to the end of the current 
trading halt. As such, RGI now seeks a voluntary suspension in its securities effective immediately in relation 
to the above. 

 
In accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, RGI advises that:  

 
(a) the voluntary suspension is sought to assist RGI to manage its continuous disclosure obligations and 

provide substantive responses to ASX’s queries in relation to the Order, to ASX’s satisfaction, such 
responses which rely on information being provided from certain third parties;  

 
(b) it expects the voluntary suspension to last until the earlier of a further announcement being released in 

relation to the Order or the commencement of normal trading on 26 October 2020; and  
 

(c) it is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 
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Please contact me if you require any further information concerning this matter.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Melanie Leydin 

Company Secretary  

Roto-Gro International Limited 
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